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would lead to slightly broader coverage than what is currently 
envisaged in the GATT Agreement negotiations and would more 
easily lend itself to possible third country participation. 
Defence procurement could be included cr pursued separately in 
the context of the current DFSA and DDSA discussions with the 
United States. 

d) 	Federal Only  

65. 	This approach, which is the narrowe-st, is probably not 
sufficiently broad or balanced to offer a good chance of 
success. It would involve only federal procurement (with or 
without defence) and would be unlikely to achieve access to-
projects using tied funds. 


